
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: February 3, 2023 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: 2023 Round 1 Outside of Deadwood Grant Approval 

 

On February 2, 2023, the Projects Committee reviewed the 2023 Round 1 Outside of 
Deadwood Grant applications. This round included eleven (11) Outside of Deadwood 
Grant applications requesting a total of $226,292.87.   

The budget for 2023 is set at $100,000.00 with two funding cycles, January and June of 
each year. Round 1 budget is set at $50,000.00. The Projects Committee closely 
reviewed the applications and have the following recommendations for grant approval 
per attached spreadsheet.  

Recommend Motion: Move to recommend to the City Commission approval of the 
2023 Round 1 Outside of Deadwood Grants in the amount of $36,671.00 with the 
remaining funds being used in Round 2. 
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